
Missing AAUA Undergraduates Found Dead

Three weeks after being declared missing by their friends, two undergraduates of Adekunle Ajasin University, Akungba-Akoko (AAUA), have been

States.

The deceased students: Andrel Eloho Okah, a 200-level student in the Department of History and International Studies, Faculty of Arts; and John

Economics, Faculty of Agriculture had been reported missing for over three weeks.

Their disappearance had triggered panic among their colleagues, prompting a search and appeals for information from the public and authoritie

A coursemate who identified himself as Ajibola expressed frustration over the lack of progress in the search for the missing students.

“For over two weeks now, the two of them have been missing from school and academic activities. We searched everywhere but couldn’t find th

information about their whereabouts,” he said.

“They were very close friends. We don’t know if this is a case of kidnapping or something else. We reported to the school management and the 

was done.”

On Sunday, the tragic discovery of their corpses was confirmed by security operatives.
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